
Sermon Notes 

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

Giving Update 

Budget to date: $200, 000 

Income to date: $183, 122                               

Needed: $16, 878 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader: Kim Derksen 

Speaker: Tyson Fehr 

Song Leader:  Jaime Falk 

 

Date:  June 18, 2023 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

-Eden Foundation invites antique tractor owners 
to join the 16th Annual Tractor Trek, scheduled for 
Saturday, July 8th.   
We will be visiting the villages of Reinfeld, 
Gnadenthal and Neuenberg. Lunch stop is at the 
Blumengart Hutterite Colony.  
Register in person at EHCS, 309 Main St. or online 
at http://give.edenhealthcare.ca/wtt2023. Trekkers 
will also be very grateful for your support of their 
fundraising efforts.  
 
-MCC  
Be outside with MCC! Grab your clubs or your 
bike and support MCC  
programs around the world. You can join us for 
Cycle Clear Lake on July 1 on a 34km trail in 
Riding Mountain National Park, and swap cycling  
stories at the BBQ. Or be a part of the 20th annual 
MCC Golf Tournament on July 6 at Bridges Golf 
Course, with games, prizes, and food included.  
Visit mccmb.ca/events for full information and 
register today! 
 
 
 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
June 25 -  Keith Friesen 

July     2 -  Christian Bowman 

July     9 -  Walter Dyck 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Jake Falk 

 

Missions 
Kendra Fehr 

Ryan Thiessen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

 

“Heavenly Father, guide us with your wise counsel, 
and draw us to you more and more every day. 

Amen.” 

 

Church Announcements 

-You are all most welcome to stay for lunch 

today! Please join us for a time of connecting and 

fellowship following the worship service. Dustin 

Fehr will be leading games for the children after 

lunch.  

-It’s here!! The 2023 BMC pictorial directory is 

now printed. Copies will be available for the low 

price of $10: at the picnic this Sunday, from the 

church office during regular office hours, or by 

contacting Lori at the office by phone or email. 

 

-VBS planning is underway! We're excited to 

see all the kids again! We want to invite you on a 

"Son Canyon River Adventure" with us! 

 We are looking for people to help out as crew 

leaders (we need lots of these), games leaders, 

snack leaders, skit leaders, music leaders, and as 

always cookie bakers. 

Here's the link to online registration (this link 

works for both volunteers and participants): 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/bmcvbs2023 

You can sign up to register as a volunteer online, 

or via the sign-up forms 

Please put any sign-up forms in Rachelle 

Loewen's church mailbox. 

We need your help with VBS Crafts – 90 empty 

paper towel rolls and 130 empty water bottles 

with the labels removed are needed! There will 

be a collection container for these in the foyer.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, June 18, 2023 

Church Picnic 
 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Psalm 73 

 Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message – “Are You Satisfied?” 

Benediction 

Doxology 

 
 
 

 
-BTHC Spiritual Care is looking for an individual who 
would be interested in volunteering at our Thursday 
morning devotional time. If you are interested, 
please call Larry Reimer at 204-331-8809 or 204-324-
7280 
 

 

Praise 

 
A big Thank You to Riley Martens, Tyson Fehr, 

Cynthia Sawatzky, Kendra Fehr, Marlous Fehr and 

Cassie Giesbrecht for making this youth year great 

and pouring into the lives of our youth! 

 

 

Summer BMC Youth Events: 

Wed, July 26 - Ultimate Frisbee Hangout/Fire at BMC 

Wed, August 25 - Goldeyes Game - Roughly 

$20/person. Contact Pastor Gerry to sign up! 204-

362-7262 

 

 

 

 

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“My flesh and my heart may fail, but God is the 
strength of my heart and my portion forever.”  

- Psalm 73:26 

 

Community Announcements 
YFC Altona's Miss Mondays is looking for female 

volunteers!  We are hoping to run every other week 

this summer if we get enough volunteers. 

Commitment levels vary, from once to twice a month 

and the work itself is pretty fun. If you have a heart 

for the younger generation, and you love the Lord 

and long for others to know him too I would love to 

meet with you. Please contact me at 

kendra.fehr@yfc.ca or text me at 204-362-4072. 

Thank you! 

 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/bmcvbs2023

